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Career Development is very excited to announce its first-ever Virtual Career Fair Series.

Save these dates to share with your students:

Fall 2020’s Virtual Career Fair will be during the week of October 5 to 9.

Winter 2021's Virtual Career Fair will be during the week of February 1 to 5.

It will be a busy week, connecting employers to students and graduates each day where they

will be discussing employment opportunities. Employers will be presenting about their

organization, job postings, and best methods for students to submit their applications. Each

presentation will be followed by a Q&A and every student will have an opportunity to connect

with employers live.

We are looking forward to supporting both students and employers with their hiring needs.

We are committed to providing students and graduates with the opportunity to continue to

connect safely with employers.

 

 

View the June 2020 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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